
We’ve enjoyed exploring lots of Christmas 
resources, music and videos in preparation 

for our Christmas Celebration.
Favourites have been putting baubles on 

trees in Forest School and sensory 
exploration of pretend snow.

Last week our focus in Learning Time was 
Diwali, we have been working on everyone 
making a Diya and now the clay has finally 
dried we will hopefully decorate and send 

them home to you next week.

We have completed our usual sounds and 
number time activities and were happy to 
get some batteries in some of our toys so 
they now light up and make noises again! 

We also liked a new posting activity to go 
with The Hungry Caterpillar story sack.

We look forward to seeing those of you 
that can make it on Thursday 12th at 
1.30 (1.45 start) for our Christmas 

Celebration. 
This is also Christmas jumper day so you 

are welcome to get Christmassy too!


